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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Kirsten Morel  
Minister for Sustainable Economic Development,  
BY EMAIL 
 
16 October 2024 
 
Dear Minister, 

 
Follow-up matters from the Public Hearing on 4th October 2024 

 
Thank you for attending the public hearing on 4th October, together with your Ministerial 
colleagues and Officers, your time is much appreciated. During the hearing the Panel was advised 
that further information could be provided about: 
  

• the options paper regarding online safety once completed 

• the consultation regarding online safety, once completed; and  

• further information about the work underway to update the cyber security strategy. 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. The Panel looks forward to your formal response and 
would request this is received by Wednesday 23rd October 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Deputy Catherine Curtis 
Chair 
Children, Education and Home Affairs Scrutiny Panel 


